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Saturday, February 4  Lincoln PTO Family Night at Chicago Wolves  

  7:00 PM 

 

Monday, February 6  Drama Club  

  3:15 – 4:00 PM 

 

Monday, February 6  Group Pictures for Yearbook 

  Please dress for your group’s photo 

 

Monday, February 13  Drama Club 

  3:15 – 4:00 PM  

 

Monday, February 13  Board of Education Meeting 

  7:00 PM at the Administration Building 

 

Wednesday, February 15  Lincoln Reads Family Book Club  
  6:30 – 8:00 PM          

 

Monday, February 20  President’s Day 

  SCHOOL CLOSED  

 

Wednesday, February 22  Jump Rope for Heart Event 

  Donations are due by this date 

 

Monday, February 27  Drama Club 

  3:15 – 4:00 PM 

 

Wednesday, March 1  3rd & 4th Grade Music Concert 

  6:30 – 7:00 PM 

 

Thursday, March 2  End of 2nd Trimester 

 

Friday, March 3  Teacher Work Day  

  NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

 

Save the Date: 
 

Wednesday April 26  1st & 2nd Grade Music Concert 

  6:30 – 7:00 PM 

 



 
From the Principal 

 

After School Enrichment 

Our After School Enrichment classes were a huge success these past two weeks! Students were 

so excited to go to their classes each day, and many wanted to share with me what they had done 

when they came in the following day. A special thanks goes out to our PTO (especially Lisa 

Moline and Eric Achtien) for setting up the online registration and for making sure everything 

was ready to go each day. I would also like to thank the many parent volunteers that helped out 

in each session. It would not be possible to run any of the classes without their help. 

SDL interview results 

The last question that students were asked when they were interviewed about how they feel 

about themselves as learners was, “What is an example of a time when you decided to learn 

about something on your own?”. We wanted to know if students are motivated to learn on their 

own and if they realize that this is a skill you use outside of school. Very few students were able 

to come up with an example of a time they pursued learning because they were interested in 

something. The examples they did give, though, were great examples of being self-directed. Here 

are a few: practicing cartwheels until I could do them; writing my own stories at home; learning 

how to ride my bike; reading books about the weather on my own; how to draw things; and 

reading about WWII. The students who were able to share something were very excited to tell us 

more about what they had learned. Clearly they had been self-starting, resourceful, persistent, 

engaged and excited about their learning. Finding things that your child is interested in and then 

encouraging them to investigate is a great way to help them develop those traits that we want 

them to have as learners! 

St. Baldrick’s 

Lincoln School will be participating in the D303 St. Baldrick’s event on March 10th. Students 

will be able to purchase t-shirts and hair extensions here at school to help raise money for the 

foundation. If they are interested, they can also volunteer to shave their head! We had our kick-

off assembly today, and more information is being sent home about the event. 

Enjoy your weekend! 

Mrs. Balaskovits 

 
 
 

 
 



From the Secretary 
 

Morning Arrival  

Please do not send your child to school earlier than 8:25 each morning unless they have orchestra 

or band rehearsal or have an arranged meeting with a staff member.  Teachers are preparing for 

their day and are not able to supervise your child before that time.   

It is also important to arrive prior to the late bell at 8:40. That time is technically the start of the 

school day and instruction is often delayed or interrupted when children are still arriving at that 

time or later.   

 

 

Kindergarten Registration 

Mrs. Dainko has updated Lincoln’s website to conveniently link to all of the incoming 

kindergarten registration forms.  This improved site will give you access to all the forms 

necessary for registering your child. This has been very helpful to expedite the registration 

process and has been well received by parents! There is also a helpful “All Day Kindergarten 

FAQ” on this Enrollment and Registration site as well.  Since kindergarten registration has 

already begun, please pass this information on to any incoming kindergarten families that are in 

your neighborhood. 

 

 

Lincoln Lunchroom Supervisor Needed 

Lincoln Elementary is in need of a Lunchroom Supervisor.  Hours are approximately 11:15-

12:30 pm.  We would definitely need someone to work Thursdays and Fridays and any 

additional days that you are available.  For questions, please contact Cathi Agnoli at 331-588-

4330.  Go online to Aramark.com/careers.  Instructions on how to apply online are available in 

the magazine rack outside of the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mark Your Calendars! 

Father-Son Night at Lincoln 

February 24, 2017 

6:30 – 8:00PM 

More details to follow! 
 

 
 



 

 

 

Today the students attended an assembly about the St. Baldrick’s Foundation. Ask your child some ways 

they can help raise money for Pediatric Cancer Research.  We will be selling t-shirts, green hair-

extensions, rubber bracelets, having Penny Wars and your student can choose to shave their head and 

collect donations! We are grateful to Mr. Miller for volunteering to shave his head for a great cause! If 

we raise $1000 by the March 10th event, Lincoln School will have a movie night in the Spring!  

Check out the showcase near the library for more information. Handouts are also coming home in your 

child’s folder.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We need your help! Mother-Daughter Tea is coming up April 28th. The planning committee is asking for your 

help in collecting Starbucks Frappuccino bottles like the ones pictured below. There is a box in the office to 

place your bottles. Thank you in advance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 
 

Kindergarten Enrollment  

 

 

 

DO NOT WAIT until summer to enroll your new kindergarten student. 

Kindergarten enrollment for the 2017-2018 school year is currently being held at 

all Community Unit School District 303 elementary schools as of February 1st.  

Enroll at the elementary school where children in your area currently attend. 

 

Community Unit School District 303 offers both Half Day and All Day 

Kindergarten programs. All Day Kindergarten is a tuition-based program for the 

additional 1/2 day of instruction. Information regarding All Day Kindergarten 

tuition can be found on the District website at d303.org/all-day-kindergarten. 

 

The following information is required when enrolling for kindergarten*: 

• Reliable proof of child’s identity and age (birth certificate+, passport, visa, 

etc.) 
• Verification of Parent/Guardian Identity 

• Two documents as proof of residency 

• Parcel Identification Number (PIN) 

 

*New student residency and enrollment information, including links to 
required notices and kindergarten enrollment forms, 
can be found on the District 303 web site (district.d303.org/enrollment-and-
registration). 
 
+Required to comply with the Missing Children Records Act [325 ILCS 
50/5] 
 

Complete information about physical examinations, dental examinations and 

immunizations will be available at the schools or online. Students are expected to 

have all requirements completed by the first day of school. Student assignments 

will be available in August. 

 



 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 



Below are the Emotional Wellness Programs for Winter/Spring 2017 at Tri City Family Services 

Please call 630.232.1070 to register for these programs. 

Smart Choices K-5: Anger Management for Children & their Families  

Smart Choices Kindergarten-5th Grade is a four or six-session group workshop for children and their 

parents that teaches the necessary skills to effectively communicate needs, manage anger, and resolve 

conflicts at home, in the community, and at school. Child-friendly activities provide opportunities to 

practice using “I” statements, understanding other points of view, compromising and sharing, calming 

techniques, and responding to teasing.  

¶ For Kindergarten through 2nd Grade: Six Saturdays, 9:00-10:00am: Jan. 28, Feb. 4, (Skip 

Feb. 11), Feb. 18, Feb. 25, March 4, 11 Fee: $90 per family/per six-hour series. 

Registration is required. Fee reductions are available based on need. Location: TCFS, 

1120 Randall Court, Geneva  

¶ For 3rd through 5th Grade: Six Saturdays, 10:00-11:00am: Jan. 28, Feb. 4, (Skip Feb. 11), 

Feb. 18, Feb. 25, March 4, 11 Fee: $90 per family/per six-hour series. Registration is 

required. Fee reductions are available based on need. Location: TCFS, 1120 Randall 

Court, Geneva  

Smart Choices Middle School-High School: Anger Management for Teens & their Families  

Smart Choices Middle School/High School is a four-session workshop for teens and their parents that 

teaches participants conflict-resolution skills, anger-management tools, and alternatives to a potential 

cycle of violent behavior. In some cases, the program can be used as an alternative to school 

suspension. Dates: Four sessions of 1.5 hours each, scheduled directly with each family (not a group). 

Fee: $90 per family. Registration is required. Fee reductions are available based on need. Location: TCFS, 

1120 Randall Court, Geneva  

Bridges: Divorce Adjustment Workshop for Ages 7-11  

This six-session workshop is for children, ages 7-11, struggling to cope with issues related to their 

parents’ separation and/or divorce. The workshop sessions include discussions and group activities that 

help children find answers to commonly asked questions, deal with the struggles of their changing 

families, and better understand their feelings in a safe and supportive environment. Parents attend the 

fifth group session with their child/children. Six Mondays, 4:00-5:30pm: March 20, April 3 & 10, and May 

1, 15, & 22 Fee: $50 for one child or $75 for two or more children from the same family per series. Fee 

reductions are available based on need. Registration is required. Location: TCFS, 1120 Randall Court, 

Geneva  

Project Self-Compassion: for HS Girls  

This skill-building group is designed for high school girls interested in cultivating inner strength, 

improving emotional resiliency, increasing self-awareness, and learning how to better manage 

relationships. Supportive meetings will challenge participants to grow through activities and discussions. 

Six Wednesdays, 7:00-8:30pm: March 8, 15, 22, (Skip March 30), April 5, 12, & 19 Fee: $90 per 

family/per six-hour series. Registration is required. Fee reductions are available based on need. 

Location: TCFS, 1120 Randall Court, Geneva  
 



Grandparents Raising Grandchildren Support Group  

This ongoing group provides support for dealing with the unique challenges associated with being 

primary caregivers to grandchildren. Last Tuesday of each month, 7:00-8:30pm Fee: Free to attend, but 

registration is required before attending. Please call TCFS at 630-232-1070 for the meeting location.  

Single Moms Support Group  

Single moms often struggle to balance the many roles that have been thrust upon them. The Single 

Moms group offers education and support to help single moms reduce their stress, manage multiple 

demands, develop better coping skills, and provide effective guidance for children. 2nd and 4th 

Wednesdays of each month, 6:30-8:00pm Fee: $5 per group session. Fee reductions are available based 

on need. Registration is required, and free childcare is provided. Please call TCFS at 630-232-1070 for 

the meeting location.  

Chick Chat by HGNA ς TWO Options to Attend  

Chick Chat by HGNA is a spectacular full-day workshop/retreat for all 4th, 5th, and 6th grade girls. 

Attend in all three grades to experience the full curriculum. This program is offered in collaboration with 

local school districts and the Geneva Coalition for Youth. Join us for the Mom and Dad Chat presentation 

on each date, too.  

Date: Saturday February 11, 2017 from 9:00am-3:15pm (Check-In 8:30-9:00am) Location: Geneva 

Middle School South, 1415 Viking Drive, Geneva Fee: $35 per girl (includes t-shirt, snacks, and lunch). 

Registration is required. Fee reductions are available based on need. Register Online: Go to 

www.tricityfamilyservices.org and click on “Chick Chat by HGNA” in “Upcoming Events & Programs” 

Registration Ends: January 30, 2017 –OR  

Date: Saturday March 18, 2017 from 9:00am-3:15pm (Check-In 8:30-9:00am) Location: Wredling Middle 

School, 1200 Dunham Road, St. Charles Fee: $35 per girl (includes t-shirt, snacks, and lunch). 

Registration is required. Fee reductions are available based on need. Register Online: Go to 

www.tricityfamilyservices.org and click on “Chick Chat by HGNA” in “Upcoming Events & Programs” 

Registration Ends: March 6, 2017 

 


